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Comments: Creating a connection is a much welcomed addition for the outdoor community. I would ask that we

please consider making this trail open to two wheel OHV, in addition to pedestrian, equestrian, and bike. The

limited two wheel ohv trails in New Mexico makes it less attractive to that community sending most users to

Colorado. The 10 miles of two wheel ohv trails in red river would benefit greatly by having a connection to other

communities. 


